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Dear Parents

Covid-19 has transformed our lives and tested us in unimaginable ways. Both adults and
children have been impacted by the pandemic and are still learning to cope with the
aforementioned. While a plethora of resources are available to us, we often get overwhelmed by
the same and end up feeling even more anxious. The challenges of parenting have been
magnified too. We acknowledge the numerous difficulties you have been facing for quite some
time now and have decided to extend our support to you. To this end, a talk has been organized
on 21st August from 8 to 9 a.m. for the parents of junior and middle school students. Your
queries and concerns related to Coronavirus and the impact of the pandemic on children will be
addressed by experts.

Dr Neeraj Nischal from Dept. of Medicine, AIIMS will be clarifying your doubts related to the
Coronavirus, while Dr Manjushree Palit, Associate Professor and Associate Dean of Jindal
School of Psychology and Counselling at O.P. Jindal University will be sharing her wonderful
insights into parenting challenges during the pandemic.

Kindly share your queries and concerns with us beforehand so we could ensure all of these are
addressed during the workshop. You're requested to submit them using this link by 2 pm on

18th August: https://forms.ale/ma95NT7z5Bm7UM1Z6

The link to join the said workshop will be posted in your ward’s Google Classroom. Kindly join
using their school account only.

We look forward to your participation and hope for an engaging and informative session.

Yours Sincerely


https://forms.gle/ma95NT7z5Bm7UM1Z6

